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MEMO – Historic Resources Survey and Context Plan 

 
To: Historic Preservation Board  
 
From: William Gray, Senior Planner 
 
Date: September 8, 2025 
 
RE: Historic Resources Survey and Context Plan – HPB 2308 
 

 

The City of Colorado Springs Historic Resources and Survey and Context Plan (“Plan”) 
was presented to the Historic Preservation Board (HPB) for its formal review and 
adoption on August 4, 2025.  

 

The HPB provided significant feedback and edits for improvements to the Plan. This 
included making sure to address the review comments from State Historic Fund. At this 
point, City Staff and Consultant are approximately 70% of the way done addressing 
HPB and State Historic Fund comment.  

 

To ensure that the final draft has sufficiently addressed all HPB and State comments it 
is being recommended that final review and adoption of the Plan is continued to the 
October 6, 2025, Historic Preservation Board meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


